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Weekly Newsletter  
Please take this copy 

 

Sunday 30th August – Saturday 5th September 2020        
 

The Beacon Parishes Mission Community of Ipplepen with Torbryan, 
Denbury, Broadhempston and Woodland 

Dear Parishioners,  
 
I hope you are well.  
 
Readings and Reflection for Sunday 30th August, the Twelfth Sunday after Trinity   
 
The readings for this Sunday 30th August, as listed in the Lectionary:  
 
 First Reading:    Exodus 3.1-15 
 Psalm:     105.1-6, 23-26, 45b 
 Second Reading:   Romans 12.9-End 
 Gospel:    Matthew 16.21-End 
 
Please see these readings attached.  Please also see attached reflection by Reader Tessa Amies. 
 
Readings from Monday 31st August to Saturday 5th September.  
   
Please see attached copies of readings from Monday 31st August to Saturday 5th September, as listed in the 
Lectionary:  
 
 Monday 31st August   Luke 4.16-30 
 Tuesday 1st September  Luke 4.31-37 
 Wednesday 2nd September Luke 4.38-End 
 Thursday 3rd September  Luke 5.1-11 
 Friday 4th September  Luke 5.33-End 
 Saturday 5th September  Luke 6.1-5 
  
Videos of our Church Services 
 
The ‘video’ tab on our website continues to be updated weekly with recordings of our church services: 
 

 www.missioncommunity.org.uk/videos/  
 
Creationtide 
 
We are moving into the season of Creationtide, 1st September - 4th October.  We are already planning Pet 
Services and a walk during this time as part of our worship which is brilliant.  
 
This is the time in the church calendar when we reflect on God as creator and sustainer of all life.  Our reflections 
and prayers during this month will pick up on this theme with Harvest Festivals being planned for October. 
 
Peace and good wishes  
 
Andrew 

 


